
 

From: Jane H <  
Sent: 08 December 2023 13:51
To: COUTINHO, Claire C <
Subject: Medworth Incinerator EN010110 in Wisbech
 
Dear Secretary of State
 
I am appealing to you to refuse permission for the above incinerator to be built.  I am concerned
for multiple reasons not least, the effects of noxious gases

 in addition to the threat to our roads from HGVs bringing
waste in from other areas, the potential to reduce recycling and the affect on farm production. 



 
I understand there are no plans for carbon capture and storage and therefore we won't reach our
NET Zero targets.
 
All in all, not a proposition that I can support as a local resident.  Please take note.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
 
Jane Hill
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